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Earl Soham Neighbourhood Plan Report to Parish Council

2" November 2017-11-02

Many thanks to all of you who took the time to attend the Neighbourhood Plan drop-in meeting at
the Village Hall on the 12th and for leaving your comments. We had over 50 residents attend
including committee members and received in excess of 230 comments. The comments touched on
issues such as

Traffic safety

Wildlife conservation

Parkland/play area

Housing

Transport

Mobile coverage

Broadband bandwidth and reliability

The Neighbourhood Plan committee will be incorporating the issues that are important to youina
questionnaire that we will generate in the near future along with further consultation.

I would like to thank the committee for all the hard work they put into arranging and publicising the
meeting and in particular Mark who did all the graphics for the event and Anna who magnificently

volunteered to enter all 230 responses into a spreadsheet so we can organise and assess them more
easily.

We had another meeting with SCDC Planning last week which was informative. It was mainly about
their revised SCDC Issues and Options document so very high level rather than specific to Earl Soham
but useful never-the-less.



